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From: Lia Westerlund J R - TEM- ___ T

Sent: Friday, May 17, 2019 12:10 PM

To: lafrate, Marilyn <Marilyn.lafrate@vaughan.ca>; nathan.mcmillan@pc.ola.org
Subject: Housing Supply Action Plan

Mrs lafrate and Ms. Martow,

As a 25-year resident of Kleinburg proper, a community that has been severely and negatively
impacted by rampant and fairly unconfrolled development, | am against changes to the current LPAT
system and | vote NO to the new proposed legisiation cailed Housing Supply Action Plan. The
provincial government must stop the proposed Housing Supply Action Plan legislation now. The
public deserves to be heard and it's your responsibility to ensure that we are heard. [t is also the

municipal government's responsibility to listen.

Regards,
Lia Westerlund

Kleinburg, Ontario
LOJ 1Co






